
Seniors Newsletter November 2021 

Topics 

1 Annual Dinner 

2 WL  Matches  

3 Club Competitions 

4. Group lessons 

Good Day Seniors 

Now the AGM’s are complete the various committees can look forward to all the activities for the 

coming year. Hopefully less disrupted than 2021 

Welcome to the new members of the Seniors committee; Brian Saunders, Dave Warburton,    

Graham Paine, and Derek Haines as Vice-Captain 

1. The Annual Seniors Dinner(renamed) takes place on Saturday 4 th December. Posters on the 

Seniors Notice board. Enjoy a great dinner, disco and good company. Places are always limited so 

please get booked in soon to avoid disappointment. See the Bar staff for menus and booking tables 

and tickets. 

Golf Matters: 

2  Winter League is up and running. We started with a home win against Barton on Sea. 

The next fixtures are away to Meyrick on the 11th November and Weymouth on 7 th December. 

Please sign up , entry forms on the Seniors Notice Board. 

3. Club Events: Mon 15th November Texas Scramble (Poppy Day);   

 Mon 22 Nov Seniors Bottles- followed by a ‘rolling meal’.       

 Mon 6th December Bowmaker.  

Sign up in the usual way on ‘how did I do’. All events fill up quickly so don’t wait if you plan to play. 

4. Group Golf Lessons with Jack Baker; this started on Oct 1st with 6 players ‘honing’ their skills on 

mid irons and rescue clubs. It went very well, much discussion, useful tips and guidance, chat and 

practise. All this for an hour at £10. Hope to continue this format in the future, look out for details 

on the Locker Room notice Board. Next date Friday 29th Oct 3pm. 

Enjoy your golf and stay safe. 

 

 


